Bonenfant, Janice
“

From: BYRON CHAMPLIN <chamby@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, May 07, 2017 7:.05 PM

To: Bonenfant, Janice

Cc: Aspell, Thomas; Jim Bouley

Subject: Fwd: Street Stuff

Hi Janice:

Could we refer the issues raised in the second paragraph below (which I have boldfaced) to TPAC?

Thank you.

—————————— Original Message ----------

From: Douglas Finney <dfinney54/@gmail.com>

To: "chamby/@comecast.net" <chamby/@comcast.net>
Date: May 5, 2017 at 12:59 PM

Subject: Street Stuff

Hey Byron,

I'm wondering if we need to hold a bake sale or car wash to raise some money for the city of
Concord to buy some street paint? CEverywhere I travel in Concord I find barely visible
crosswalks, center lines, stop bars, etc. | realize that the road paint of today is less durable than in
years past, but this is ridiculous. And, most of these areas were poorly painted last year too, so I
know it's not all from winter plowing. Franklin Street is a notable exception. Does the city have a
new policy regarding street paint?

On another note, I feel it is time for something to be done about the speeding traffic on
Franklin Street. Police monitoring and enforcement is not effective in the long run and I
know that it is not a priority for the CPD. At times, the street seems like an extension of the
interstate highway due to the volume and speed of the traffic. I feel, but may be wrong, that
creating four-way stops at the Jackson, Lyndon and Rumford Street intersections, may be
the only viable solution. Can you help with this issue?

Thanks,

Doug Finney



